
We are inviting you to join our

Community Center
145 East 1st Street
Newfolden, MN 56738

Join us as we celebrate the City of Newfolden Flood
Damage Reduction Project Phase 1 Ribbon Cutting
Ceremony. There will be a presentation prior to the

ribbon cutting ceremony held at the community center.

THURSDAY
JUNE 15

2023
10:00 AM

NEWFOLDEN

Event Contact Info:
Mori Maher, Administrator MSTRWD:

morteza.maher@mstrwd.org 
218-745-4741 (office) or 218-230-5703 (cell)

mailto:https://morteza.maher@mstrwd.org

